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A meeting of subject working group was held May 9, 2000 in Ft Lauderdale between 1 and 5 PM. It was attended by 11 members and 10 guests. The group was roughly 1/3 users and 2/3 manufacturers.





The focus of the meeting was Draft 10 of the subject document. 





There were two significant changes agreed upon by the working group:





It was felt that blocking for controls interchangeability was an individual issue that had to be agreed individually for each conversion. The following text is planned for the next draft to be balloted:





“6.1.8 Control circuit coordination


The modular units used in conversions may have operators with significantly different operating current or type of operation than the original circuit breaker operators. This must be taken into consideration, in cooperation with the user, to ensure total control and indication coordination and may require alteration or replacement of certain switchgear control circuit components. 





Changes to the control circuit in a breaker compartment may be required when replacing a solenoid-operated breaker with a stored energy breaker. If interchangeability with the previous design breaker is required, the modifications to the control schemes in the breaker compartment shall not result in an unintended closing operation of the previous design qualified device.





 The converter and the owner of the equipment to be converted shall jointly determine any warnings, instructions and blocking that is needed for a particular installation.”





Nigel also pointed out that there have been situation in which the fuse mounting hardware would not pass dielectric tests with the fuse open. Additional words outlining the testing required to define this problem were agreed to be added.





A significant number of editorial and semi editorial suggestions were received and accepted. Ted Olsen also submitted a "mark up" which contained a number of purely editorial suggestions that did not require working group discussion.





The chair plans to define the specific words as outlined here and then integrate all the agreed changes into a Draft 11 which will be submitted for ballot pool establishment and voting. It will be transmitted prior to the end of June.





Pete Dwyer – W/G Chair
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